
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

2017-2018 Band/Fine Arts 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Please indicate below if your child would prefer to be in the Band or Fine Arts 

program next year. 

 

Please note, if students want to enter the Band Program for the first time in Grade 7, 

they will need to meet with Mr. Johnstone to determine if they have the pre-requisite 

skills. 

 

Please have this form handed into the R.L.Angus Office, by ___________________. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Becky Froese 

 

 

 

 

Student Name:  ________________________2017/2018 Grade__________________ 

 

 

Please indicate your choice:  _______  __________ 

      BAND  FINE ARTS 

 

 

________________________  ____________________________ 

Date          Parent/Guardian Signature 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


